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Strong Start is vital for connecting students to college, helping them transition to new 

environments, and stay in college. The whole state of OR needs to increase our 

graduation efforts and rates and this is one of the vital steps in doing so that in turn 

leads to a thriving economy (with more college graduates). I fully support Strong 

Start. 


